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Principals NOTE information…

INFO

Teacher Email Address Teacher Phone #

Week of: December 11th

Don’t
FORGET

Dates to REMEMBER • Click here to pay for school 

lunches.

• Click here to apply for 

free/reduced lunches.

• DO NOT send your child to 

school if they are not 

feeling well! 

• Transfer any outside food 

into a generic bag before 

entering the cafeteria.

Eagle Ridge Academy Eagles             (706)569-3746  FAX: (706)569-3753            www.eagle.mcsdgas.net

Tuesday
Corndog

Baked Beans
Fruit

Wednesday
Nacho
Carrots

Fruit

Thursday
Chicken Strips
Green Beans

Fruit

Friday
Pizza
Corn
Fruit

Happy

With temperatures beginning to 
drop, we want to remind 
parents to please send your 
student dressed appropriately. 
Jackets or long sleeves and 
long pants are recommended 
for any outdoor activity when 
temperatures are below 60 
degrees. Students will remain 
indoors at all times when 
temperatures fall below 33 
degrees, this includes wind chill 
temperatures. We also 
recommend that you write your 
child’s name inside their jacket 
to easily identify lost jackets. As 
always, our goal is to keep 
each student healthy and safe. 
Thank you for your support!

-Amy Parker, Principal

Monday
BBQ Sandwich

Onion Rings
Fruit

December 11-14
Elf on the Shelf Holiday Shop

December 14
Eagle of the Month Lunch

December 18
NO ST ELMO

• Congratulations to our Spelling Bee winners! Mai’ana Ililau (1st place), 

Ta’Lia Kitchens (2nd place), and Kaden Wingfield (3rd place). All of 

our contestants did a wonderful job!

• Northside High School Cheerleading will be hosting a Christmas 

Cheer Kids Night on December 15. See page 4 for more details.

• Our Elf on the Shelf Holiday Store is still in need of a few volunteers! 

You can click here to sign up. All items for the Holiday store are 

priced between $0.75-$14.25. Please plan accordingly!

• THIRD GRADE PARENTS: Our third graders have been diligently 

working on their Christmas program, “The Incredible Reindeer”. Their 

performance will be on Tuesday, Dec 12th at 6:30 pm. Students need 

to arrive in the library by 6 pm and they should be wearing 

lightweight, Christmas colors (green, red, white, or black). We can’t 

wait to see you there!

• YEARBOOKS ARE NOW ON SALE!! See page 5 for details and click 

here for purchase.

Menu items 

are subject to 

change

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home
https://www.myschoolapps.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A45ACAF2BAAFD0-46188408-elfonthe
https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1016950614284793













